
Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type A1
Studio

Area: 355 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type A1a
Studio

Area: 355 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type A2
Studio

Area: 362 s.f.

12 11 10 09 08 07 06 05 04

03
02

01

18171615
14

13

LEVEL 02
FRENCH STREET

LANE

12 11 10 09 08 07 06 05 04

03
02

01

18171615
14

13

LEVEL 03
FRENCH STREET

LANE

08 07 06 05 04

02

01

171514
03

13

091011

12
16

LEVEL 05
FRENCH STREET

LANE

12 11 10 09 08 07 06 05 04

03
02

01

18171615
14

13

LEVEL 04
FRENCH STREET

LANE



Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type A3
Studio

Area: 363 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B1
1 Bedroom

Area: 521 s.f.



Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B1a
1 Bedroom

Area: 508 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B1-AC
1 Bedroom

Area: 521 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B2
1 Bedroom + Den

Area: 570 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B2
2 Bedroom

Area: 576 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B2
2 Bedroom

Area: 576 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B2
2 Bedroom

Area: 576 s.f.



Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type B3
1 Bedroom

Area: 713 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C1
2 Bedroom

Area: 696 s.f.

12 11 10 09 08 07 06 05 04

03
02

01

18171615
14

13

LEVEL 02
FRENCH STREET

LANE



Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C1a
2 Bedroom

Area: 697 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C1-AC
2 Bedroom

Area: 697 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C2
2 Bedroom

Area: 705 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C3-AC
2 Bedroom

Area: 709 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type C4
2 Bedroom

Area: 710 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type D1
3 Bedroom

Area: 884 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type D2
3 Bedroom

Area: 955 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type D2-AC
3 Bedroom

Area: 912 s.f.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual
floorplans may be mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectural

features/measurements are based on architectural areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase.
Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.3 ft1054210

Hawthorn
8705 French St

Type D2a-AC
3 Bedroom

Area: 912 s.f.
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